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August 26, 2025
Fire Restrictions Rescinded – Custer County
In consultation with the Wet Mountain Fire Protection District Fire Chief and a thorough review of current fire danger conditions and the availability of mutual aid resources, Sheriff and Fire Warden Rich Smith has rescinded fire restrictions in Custer County. This is in accordance with Custer County Resolution 18-17.

Stay Informed and Prepared
For updates, visit:
Custer County Sheriff's Office Website
To sign up for Everbridge emergency alerts (cell phone, landline, text, or email), use the link below:
Sign up or update Everbridge contact info
Know your neighborhood's fire evacuation route:
View Fire Evacuation Routes (PDF)

Respectfully,
Rich Smith
Sheriff and Fire Warden
Custer County, Colorado
702 Rosita Ave - #1489
Westcliffe, Colorado. 81252
719-783-2270
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